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5 November 2005
File Ref: DB/37
Mr Andrew Wright
Executive Director Western and Central Pacific Fisheries Commission
Kaselehlie Street
P.O Box 2356
Kolonia, Pohnpei 96941
Federated States of Micronesia

Dear Mr Wright,

I am writing to provide details of the outcomes of certain discussions between FFA member country
representatives at a workshop held in Honiara in October 2005.

The workshop included extensive discussion on potential draft resolutions relating to ecosystem and
by-catch issues.

Representatives at the workshop endorsed a proposal from the FFA Secretariat that these draft
resolutions be provided to the Commission Secretariat as draft non status resolutions for circulation to
other Commission members to inform debate on these important matters at the second meeting of the
Commission, to be held in December 2005.

I would therefore be grateful if you could circulate the draft non status resolutions for the
consideration of Commission members under cover of this letter. The Forum Fisheries Committee
will meet prior to the second meeting of the Commission to formally consider these draft non status
resolutions.

Yours sincerely,

Steve Dunn
Deputy Director-General
Pacific Islands Forum Fisheries Agency

Members of the Pacific Islands Forum Fisheries Agency:

Australia, Cook Islands, Federated States of Micronesia, Fiji, Kiribati, Marshall Islands, Nauru, New Zealand,
Niue, Palau, Papua New Guinea, Samoa, Solomon Islands, Tokelau, Tonga, Tuvalu and Vanuatu.



